
 Memorandum 
 
 
 
  

 

DATE May 9, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council  

SUBJECT Economic Development Committee Follow Up 
 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Engagement | Equity 

 
In the Economic Development Committee Meeting that took place on Monday, May 6th, 
2024, committee members requested to know what Development Services current fund 
balance was and what the projected end of year fund balance would be. 
 
The current funds in the Enterprise Fund Balance are $14,358,499 as of March 2024. 
The Development Services Enterprise Fund Balance is projected to be $6,347,907 at 
the end of this fiscal year. 
 
Please see details below, as reported in our Budget Accountability Report FY2023-24  
  

 

 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Andrew Espinoza, Director, Department 
of Development Services at (214) 671-9148 or andres.espinoza@dallas.gov. 
 
 
 Robin Bentley,  
Assistant City Manager (I)  
 
 
cc. Kimberly Bizor Tolbert  
     City Manager (I) 
 

c: Tammy Palomino, City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
 

M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager  
Dr. Robert Perez, Assistant City Manager  
Donzell Gipson, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Robin Bentley, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer 
Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Directors and Assistant Directors 

 


